Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2013 11:47 AM

To: ‘Leonard Niles'

Cc: Walter Merkle; marc cunningham; Chris Houlihan; Kevin Reeve
Subject: RE: 6655 Hollis St., Emeryville - Request for Report Deadline Extension
Len,

More than a lot of sites, this is a site that does need to see some progress. Due to your constrains, please use this email to
accept a 60 day submittal extension; however, if possible a submittal before 60 days would be appropriate. 1’ve updated
Geotracker to reflect an August 16™ extension.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Leonard Niles [mailto:leonard@allwestl.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2013 12:47 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Walter Merkle; marc cunningham; Chris Houlihan; Kevin Reeve
Subject: 6655 Hollis St., Emeryville - Request for Report Deadline Extension

Mark,

We wish to request an extension for submittal of the groundwater monitoring well installation report at the former
McGrath Steel site at 6655 Hollis Street in Emeryville, ACEH Case # RO0000063, Geotracker Global ID
#T0600102099. Per your e-mail of March 13, 2013, the Soil and Groundwater Investigation Report, including
monitoring well installations, was to be submitted by May 24, 2013.

AllWest just recently received authorization to proceed with the monitoring well installation field work, and we
still need to obtain City of Emeryville encroachment permits and Alameda County Public Works Agency well permits
prior fo commencing field work. We also currently have an extremely heavy workload, and are about to move our
company offices. We anticipate approximately a month will be necessary to complete the field work. Therefore,
we wish to request a report due date extension of 90 days from now. Please let us know if you approve this
extension request.

Thanks,
Len

Leonard Niles, P.G., C.H.G.



Senior Project Manager
AllWest Environmental, Inc.
530 Howard Street, Suite 300
San Francisco, CA 94105

(415) 391-2510 x109

fax (415) 391-2008



